
4th Grade
Cool Spring Elementary 

Communication

Welcome to 4th grade! We are 
excited that your child is 
attending Cool Spring 
Elementary School this school 
year. We love teaching and are 
constantly looking for new 
ways to challenge students. It 
is our goal to provide engaging 
instruction that accelerate, 
innovate and transform 
students’ thinking and 
discussion. 

We also believe that communication with parents is crucial to a successful year. Know that we 
are here with an open mind and willingness to listen to any concerns that might arise throughout 
the year. If you desire to speak with your child’s teacher, please email, or use the Remind App.

“I got this!”, “You got this!”, “We got this!” – Together!

THE SCHOOL 
YEAR

We have high expectations 
for all students and will 
continue to  support them to 
try new things and take risks. 
We desire to make
a powerful and positive 
impact in your child’s life, so 
let’s work together to make 
that happen and the best 
year ever.

Yours in Education,
Ms. Walker, Ms. Jahed, Mrs. Patterson, Ms. 
Moore , and Ms. Jones

WE WELCOME YOU! Greatness awaits!


